[Your Name]
[Your Address] 
[City, State, Zip Code] 
[Email Address] 
[Phone Number]
[Date]

[State Legislator’s Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]


Dear [State Representative/Senator's Name],
I am writing to bring your attention to the Biden Administration’s recent overhaul of federal Title IX regulations. It is crucial for our state representatives to be aware of these developments and their potential impact on the equality, safety, and fairness of our state’s educational and athletic opportunities.
Congress enacted Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 to promote equal educational and athletic opportunities for all students regardless of sex, thus prohibiting educational institutions from discriminating on the basis of sex.  Over the years, Title IX played a pivotal role in fostering academic success and increasing the participation of women and girls in sports.
However, on April 19th, President Biden’s Department of Education released a revised Title IX rule, effective August 1, 2024, which radically redefines “sex” to include “gender identity.”  This redefinition of sex fundamentally undercuts the progress achieved over the past 50 years as women and girls are effectively erased.  Schools will be compelled to adopt an ideology that harms the very children it claims to help while keeping parents in the dark.  Additionally, the new Title IX rule endangers due process, forces compelled speech, and strips parents of their fundamental right to direct the upbringing of their child. 
Fundamental parental rights that are currently recognized in your state law may be superseded by this new rule. I implore you to take all necessary legislative measures to safeguard these rights. I urge you to stand up for the principles of liberty, safety and fairness by publicly supporting those individuals and districts who may be sanctioned under this radical and unconstitutional rule. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I respectfully request that you prioritize common sense, biological fact, and our constitutional rights as you seek to uphold the values of equality and fairness that we all hold dear. Our children’s and our nation’s future depends on it.
Sincerely, 

[Your Name]
